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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: GCSE/BTEC Exam Preparation Booklet 
 
As we approach the upcoming GCSE and BTEC exam season, we would like to inform you that we 
have provided all students with a Preparation Booklet designed to help them revise and prepare 
effectively for their exams. 
 
This booklet contains essential resources, including key topics to revise, revision tips and exam 
strategies to guide your child in their preparation for their final examinations. It is structured to 
provide clear and focused content that will help them understand what to expect in the exams and 
to give them the best possible chance to succeed. This booklet is also available as a pdf download 
on our school website – link here: https://stcuthberts.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Updated-
Year-11-External-Exams-Preparation-Booklet-002-1.pdf   
 
We strongly encourage your child to make the most of the resources provided in this booklet. 
Regular review and practice are crucial in the lead-up to exams, and we recommend setting aside 
dedicated time for revision each day. Your support in motivating and encouraging your child during 
this time will be invaluable. 
 
Should you or your child have any questions about the booklet or the exam preparations in general, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to assist and ensure every student feels 
prepared and confident. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. Together, we can help your child achieve their best results. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss Grimes 
Deputy Headteacher 
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